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2 November 2015 
 
 
Dear Ned, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 7 October 2015 in relation to the consideration of Petition 
PE1563 (sewage sludge spreading). 
 
The findings of the Review were submitted to Richard Lochhead MSP, Cabinet Secretary for 
Rural Affairs, Food and the Environment, on 30 October 2015 for his consideration. 
 
Once the Cabinet Secretary has considered the findings, a version of the report will be 
published on the Scottish Government website as soon as is practical. 
 
I will ensure a link to the publication is sent to you for the Committee’s perusal. 
 
Any legislative changes that may follow from the review will of course be subject to the 
normal consultation process. 
 
I hope the Committee find this helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GARY GRAY 
Zero Waste Delivery Team 


